

COMMUNITY & ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT OFFICE

ROOM 32 * CITY HALL * BURLINGTON, VERMONT 05401 (802) 865-7144 * (802) 865-7142 (TTY) * (802) 865-7024 (FAX)

Website: www.cedoburlington.org

TO:

Housing Trust Fund Administrative Committee:

Dave Berezniak, Ken Schatz, & Larry Kupferman

FROM:

Brian Pine, HTF Staff

DATE:

December 22, 2009

RE:

FY2010 Housing Trust Fund Awards: Summary and Approval

During a meeting on December 15, 2009 to review requests for funding, the Administrative Committee for the Burlington Housing Trust Fund approved the following grant awards:

PROJECT GRANTS

Burlington Housing Authority Burlington Housing Authority Cathedral Square Corp. Champlain Housing Trust Green Mtn. Habitat for Humanity TOTAL PROJECT GRANTS	711 Riverside Ave. 151-157 South Champlain Thayer School Redevelopment City Neighborhoods – scattered site rehab 219 Elmwood Ave. – single family home	\$ 33,000 \$ 13,000 \$150,555 \$ 33,000 \$ 15,000 \$244,555
CAPACITY FUNDING Champlain Housing Trust		\$ 46.500
Committee on Temporary Shelter/Waystation		\$ 46,500 \$ 7,500

7	\$ 4 0,500
Committee on Temporary Shelter/Waystation	\$ 7,500
Committee on Temporary Shelter/Housing Resource Center	\$ 5,000
HomeShare Vermont	\$ 7,500
TOTAL CAPACITY GRANTS	\$ 66,500

CEDO ADMINISTRATION	\$ 28,500
TOTAL FY 2009 ALLOCATION	\$330.555

AS MEMBERS OF THE HOUSING TRUST FUND ADMINISTRATIVE COMMITTEE, WE HAVE REVIEWED THE SUMMARY PRESENTED ABOVE AND FIND IT TO BE AN ACCURATE REPRESENTATION OF OUR ALLOCATION DECISIONS OF THE ABOVE-

MENTIONED MEETING.

Ken Schatz

Larry Kunferman'